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From: ernie orfila <ernieorfila@gmail.com>
To: <publicadviser@energy.ca.gov>
Date: 4/13/2012 9:06 AM
Subject: Docket No. 11-AFC-03 Quail Brush Generation Power Plant

I encourage the Energy Commission to not approve the Quail Brush  
Generation Power Project.  The proposed site is one of few natural  
open landscapes remaining in San Diego County.  It would be a  
travesty to spoil such a lovely and important asset.

Sincerely,

Ernest Orfila
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